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              Business continuity in the United Nations system, JIU/REP/2011/6 
 

Introduction of the report to the 5th Committee 
by Inspector Istvan Posta  

 
Mr. Chairman, distinguished delegates, 
 
I have the honour to introduce to you the JIU report titled “Business 

continuity in the United Nations system” (Business continuity) (JIU/REP/2011/6) 
which was issued by a note by the Secretary-General under the symbol A/67/83.    

The Joint Inspection Unit (JIU) conducted a review of business continuity 
(BC) in the United Nations system organisations in 2011. The proposal for the 
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